
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to everyone in Year 6 for how you have approached this week. I asked them 
in assembly today for a word that would sum up this week and they said ‘challenging’. 
They approached each test with determination, confidence and resilience and we 
could not be more proud of them, although we have always known what amazing 
young people they are. Thank you to everyone who has helped make this week run 
smoothly for them from cooking breakfasts, ordering food, serving breakfast, helping 
as readers...what a great team effort.  

Next week we will be on:  

 



Well done to Bertie. Hope, Liam, Willow and Kai for all their efforts outside 

of school in football, performance, Krav Maga, completing a sponsored walk 

and swimming.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

We are really excited that our mobile swimming pool will be returning again after the half term break 

(16th June).  More details will be on next weeks newsletter.  



 

Summer Bounce– If you would be happy to have a Temme English 

sign to advertise this event please contact FAPS. 





10% discount code  Code = MYCSS10%    Expires = 31/05/2025 


